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INTENT TO AWARD ANNOUNCEMENT

CRESWELL SCHOOL DISTRICT 40

ARCHITECTURAL & ENGINEERING DESIGN SERVICES

NEW CAREER TECHNICAL EDUCATION (CTE) BUILDING

CRESWELL HIGH SCHOOL

Tuesday March 5, 2024

Creswell School District intends to award the contract for architectural and engineering design

services for the new Career Technical Education (CTE) Building at Creswell High School to

Soderstrom Architects.

This award encompasses the services outlined in the RFP, associated addendum, and

Soderstrom Architects' proposal.

We extend our sincere gratitude to all parties for their interest and dedication in submitting

proposals for this significant project.

Thank You,

Joel

—

Joel Higdon

Director of Technology Services & Facilities

District Safety Officer

Creswell School District 40
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